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With 2021 in the rear-view mirror, we are focusing on the prospects ahead for
our Habitat families. With recently acquired property on Hillview Street, we are
poised to build five more houses there, following the completion of Renita’s Very
Very Very Fine House on February 26th. After much anticipation, others in our
queue are selecting their home sites. Twenty-two individuals in the five families
are dreaming of their home dedication day. 

I hope you’ll one day meet any of the beautiful Habitat families who are working
hard to build the stability and self-reliance that a Habitat home offers. They go
through a rigorous process to ensure they can be successful homeowners.  Each
one is partnered with a volunteer who mentors their progress through the 

program, including finance and homeownership preparation classes and volunteering for sweat equity
hours. Our current families are particularly remarkable, having been through a lot together as they were
approved for the program when COVID arrived. They’ve organized themselves and taken on duties at the
jobsite that free up staff and crew for leadership activities. 

Among its other impacts, COVID has challenged the attendance of our regular crew volunteers. We urgently
need people who can commit to one or more days a week to learn the Habitat construction methods. We
have fabulous crew members and a construction manager who enjoy teaching newcomers.  Fellowship is
the word that comes to mind when I think about our volunteers. The camaraderie among the “regulars” is
one of the major factors enabling Habitat for Humanity’s success. For those who are longing for a return to
normalcy, consider joining this group – you will be blessed in the experience.

In the not-too-distant future, we’ll complete the construction of utility infrastructure and a road extension for
Knott Street in the Fort Hill neighborhood. This will create nine, possibly eleven, buildable lots for future
families. A homeownership program application cycle will open up in April. We are in need of sponsors for
those houses.

Friends, we are headed in the right direction with great momentum. If you‘ve considered taking a larger role
in the mission at Habitat for Humanity, I encourage you to do so now. Now, perhaps more than ever, families
right here in your community need a hand up in providing what we all need – a safe, decent place to call
home. 

The Families and Our Plan for 2022
We are primed to hit the ground running in 2022! There are currently six families approved to become
Habitat homeowners: the Jacksons, Paynes, Lyles, Austins, Goodes, and Dabneys. They are working
diligently on their sweat equity hours, attending financial education classes, and preparing themselves
to be successful homeowners. 

We are currently building on Hillview Street. This neighborhood is great for many of our Habitat families
as it is a quiet, cul-de-sac road, and we have ten lots to build homes there! Renita Jackson’s home is
the first and is nearly complete! It is sponsored by Zeb and Jan Gray with additional support from the
Genworth Foundation. Renita is so excited because at the time of writing this, we are finishing the
interior of the home, and it will be dedicated by the time you are reading it! The lot for Beatrice Payne’s
future home is being cleared. You can read their stories in our past newsletters or go to
www.lynchburghabitat.com/homes.

Upcoming Application Cycle:

Our application cycles begin with an orientation class that explains the entire process of becoming a
Habitat homeowner, from application to closing. We have classes scheduled on April 4th at 10:00 am
and April 5th at 5:30 pm. Please tell any local family in need of safe and affordable housing to reach out
to our Family Services Manager, Greg Tyree at gtyee@GLHFH.org, or call (434) 528-3774. If they want
more information about the program, they can visit www.lynchburghabitat.org/own-a-home.

Do you know anyone in need of a hand-up?
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In January, Ethan Allen donated an entire
semi-truckload of brand new products to the
ReStore to raise funds for the
Homeownership Program. 

The ReStore marked the brand new products
down at least 50% below the retail price. Our
goal is to raise $35,000, which is 50% of a
sponsorship to build a new home for a local
family in need. At this point, we have raised
$20,000. Come by the ReStore before it is all
gone. 
 

Areas We Need Volunteers: 
- Construction Volunteers: Help build homes for
local families! No experience is needed.
Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Saturdays. 
- Hospitality Volunteers. Building homes is
hungry work. You can help by providing meals
for volunteers at the job site.
- ReStore Volunteers:  Help process the
donations and serve the customers that
support the Homeownership Program.

Volunteers make the Habitat for Humanity model work beautifully. Individuals and groups partner with
us and our families to support our vision of a Lynchburg where everyone has a decent place to live.
We have a variety of roles, and no experience is required. Volunteers are critically important to
furthering the organization’s mission in our community. Through the different places one can help,
Habitat volunteers impact many local families each year.

Individuals and groups of all backgrounds are welcome. In addition to making a lasting difference in
the lives of local families, volunteers build skills, relationships, and communities. Please contact our
Volunteer Coordinator by email at volunteer@GLHFH.org or call (434) 528-3774. We will assist you
with choosing how and when you would like to volunteer.



Make an Impact in 2022
as a Habitat Volunteer!

Stepping Up 
to Fill the Need!
One of the impacts of the
global pandemic on our
organization is the cost to build
homes increased by nearly
25% - almost $18,000! We
want to thank Centra,
Genworth Foundation, Pacific
Life Foundation, Walmart
Community Foundation, and
the individual donors who gave
to help address the increased
building costs!

“Volunteering with Habitat has changed my life.
Being around all the other volunteers is great! I’ve
been learning from the seasoned crew, and it has
been wonderful to spend time with those who are
there for just a day or two.  I serve on Wednesdays
and Thursdays. I am excited on Wednesdays
because I get to volunteer for the next two days,
but disappointed on Fridays because I know I will
have to wait until next week to serve again." 
                                   - Rich Marot
                                     New Crew Member, 2 Months

"Sharing skills and experience with other
volunteers is very rewarding. I also enjoy
working with future homeowners. They are so
willing to help and learn. It is amazing how little
they know about home construction at the
beginning, but by the time they buy the house,
they are much more self-sufficient and able to
handle many problems as they arise because
they have been part of the building process.”      
                         - Ed Shallock
                           Regular Crew Member, 8 Years 

Thank You – Ethan Allen Furniture!
You Save 50% -  We Raise 50%
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Thank you to our 2021 Donors
Since 1988, our charitable donors have enabled 310 families to build and own a decent
place to call home in Lynchburg. GLHFH can only continue to partner with those in need
of safe and affordable housing through this generosity.  We are incredibly grateful for
every gift that helps families build strength and stability through shelter. 

Individual Donors
$25,000 - $50,000
Anonymous
Anonymous    

$2,500 - $9,999
Mark Elliott 
Anonymous
Patricia S. Holloran 
Tricia Kirby-Wiggins 
John and Alison Pettit 
Eileen Tuttle 
Randal and Mary Vaughan

$1,000 - $2,499
Drs. Robert and Teresa Brennan 
Dr. Joseph and Phyllis 
     Callicott Jr.
Nancy Cameron 
Michael and Wanda Carpenter 
Peter and Julie Doyle 
Dr. H. C. and Margaret Anne 
     Eschenroeder 
Carolyn Faubion 
Dr. Kiah and Jean Ford 
Robert and Sue Hahn 
Anonymous
Rebecca Hawkins 
Melissa Ingram 
Carlyle Irvine 
Bernard and Mary Johnson 
Kensie Johnson 
Dr. Robert and Maureen 
     Lockridge Jr.
David and Susan Marshall 
Jennifer McFaden 
Anonymous
Karen K. Painter 
William and Marjorie Pressly 
Dr. James and Dana 
     Redmond Jr.
Anthony Robinson 
Ed and Charlene Shallock 
Lisa Tomlin 
John and Donna Vincent 
Robert Whisnant 
Stephen White 
Dr. Daryl and Wanda Yoder

$500 - $999
James and Ann Alexander 
Anonymous

George Beam 
Dr. Robert and Jane Bowden Jr.
Kevin and Gayle Campbell 
Gary and Judith Camper 
Samuel and Nancy Cardwell 
Brian and Linda Delano 
Richard and Linda Edwards 
Anonymous
Charles Fisher 
Charlynne M. Flippin 
Betty Jean Fry 
Gregory and Leslie Graham 
Zeb and Janet Gray 
Krystal Hays 
Betty Hileman 
Larry and Harriette Irvine 
Anonymous
Eric and Tracy Landis 
Bentley and Dale Martin 
Ben and Kaye Moomaw 
Barbara Morris 
Robert and Katherine Opdycke 
William F. Overacre 
Rick and Donna Read 
Carole Royer 
Rosemary Sette 
J. Michael Thomas 
Rich and Charanne Wagner 

$250 - $499
Mary Adams Maddox 
Anonymous
Mary Babbitt 
Cindy Barber 
William and Margo Bethurem 
Colleen Boyle 
C.L. and Melanie Christian III
Steve and Connie Crank 
Joseph E. Fike 
Betty Hanks 
Betty Kirkpatrick 
Michael and Catherine Madden 
Abby McCaleb 
Ronald Thelin and Anne     
     McVeigh 
Victor Millner 
Judge Norman Moon 
Rev. Robert and Helen Beth 
     Mooty 
Mark Murphy 
Hon. Mosby and Holly Perrow III

Lee and Norma Pletke 
Karen Pollock 
Dan and Stevie Savage 
Thomas and Gertrude Shahady 
William Stuart II 
Seth and Ann Twery 
Kathryn and Steven Verber 
Tim Walsh 
Carl and Pam Wilkins 

$100 - $249
Lloyd and Ellen Agnew 
Richard and Carol Anderson 
Francis B. Avery Jr.
Abigale Baum 
Clarence L. and Wilma Beebe 
Anonymous
Ginger Bendall 
Peggy Berger 
Patricia M. Bower 
Bernard Calvert III
Parker D. Campanella 
Colleen Chardos 
Bruce and Spas Christian 
Janelle Ciafardoni 
Janelle Clemons 
William and Penelope Cline 
Cynthia Coles 
Ellen Costan 
Drs. A. Joy Hilliard and Tim 
    Courville 
Edgar and Doris Culverhouse
Constance W. Dahlberg 
Ronald Dixon 
Arlene Domaleski 
Mac and Sandy Duis 
Dr. James and Sarah 
    Dunstan Jr.
Cynthia Forren 
Anonymous
Anonymous
Mitchell and Patricia Garbee 
Douglas Garcia 
Gary and Lynn Garner 
Lisa George 
Tom and Jane Gerdy 
Bob and Debbie Golcheski 
Sandra Guelzo 
Earl and Mary Guthrow 
Eileen Habermas 
Anonymous
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Leah Harness 
Michael and Elizabeth 
    Harrington 
Lawrence Hassler 
Anonymous
Wallace and Peggy Kabler 
Andrew Kan 
Patricia Kegel 
Don Kidd 
Terry Koch 
William and Natalie Lamont 
Doug and Judy Lee 
Stanley and Pamela Levinson 
Paul Lilly 
C. Lloyd and Elizabeth 
     Lipscomb lll
Ashley Machut 
Amy Marks 
Joseph and Christine 
     Marraccini 
Ryan Mast 
Doris Mattraw 
Brian and Amy McAvoy 
Richard and Patricia Meyer 
Manfred and Angela Mibus 
J. Robert and Cathy 
     Montgomery 
Richard and Susan Morris 
William Nolley 
Nancy O'Brien 
Ed and Joan Orgera 
Anonymous
Ed and Jane Parrish III
David and Ellen Petty Jr.
Greg Pierpoint 
Larry and Peggy Pollard 
Grady Powers 
Anne Price 
Anonymous
Dr. William Riley 
Paul and Martha Seufer 
Dean Sexton 
James Shallock 
Matt and Sarah Shallock 
Starr Shank 
John and Deborah Shrader 
James and Judith Smotrel 
Shelby and Kathy Spradlin 
Jeremiah Stevens 
M. Katherine Stone 
Charles and Martha Sumpter 
Marilyn Taylor 
 



Thank you to our 2021 Donors
Daniel Thorton 
Marvin E. Tinsley 
Paul and Tonda Ulmer 
Stacey Watson 
Drs. Ken and Patty West
Kenneth and Jane White 
James Williamson 
Scot and Krista Wilson 
Gene and Sandy Wolanski 
Joseph and Paula Wyatt 
Steven C. Yeakel 

$1 - $99
William and Chris Albers 
Lincoln and Dori Baker 
Alex and Carolyn Bell 
William and Phillis Bennett 
Steven Boyerc 
Jeffrey and Karen Brown 
Paige and Wade Brown 
Elizabeth Brunson 
Richard and Susan Carleton 
Geraldine W. Clark 
Deborah L. Clayton 
Barbara M. Cofield 
JoAnne Cole 
Tim Coleman 
Constance M. Costas 
Maureen Danbury 
Paige Darden 
G. Edgar and Farley 
     Dawson III
Keandra Deslandes 
Mary East 
Eldon and Georgellen Easter 
Linda Edwards 
Mary L. Fairchild 
David and Elizabeth
     Farnsworth
Helen and Zane 
     Ferneyhough 
Russell M. Franklin 
Gene and Susan Frantz 
Margaret Freiberg 
Diana Grissler 
Donna Gutierrez 
Everett and Carla Heath 
Darinda Hood 
Dorothy Horseman 
Carl and Paula Howell 
Marjorie Huiner 
Lisa Jett 
Barbara F. Johnson 
Joanna Karlgaard 
Paul and Rebecca Keaton 
Alexandra Kelly 
Sarah Kilby 
Douglas W. Kincaid Jr.

 

Cynthia Krahn 
Stanley C Mackzum Jr.
Pamela M. Madison 
Clyde and Eleanor Marks 
Terry and Janice Martin 
Wayne and Sharon May Jr.
Anonymous
Christopher and Margaret 
    Millson-Martula 
Cynthia Moreland 
Mary B. Murphy 
John Narer 
Kenneth and Carole Naugle 
Julia Irene Newsome 
Dr. Richard and Dorothy Niles 
Michael Patch 
Gary A. Peters 
Dr. Pat Pletke 
Joseph and Nicole Plucker 
Robert and Ruth Poignant Jr.
Dr. T. Joseph and Gail Pond 
Dr. Cleveland and Barbara 
    Porter Jr.
Barbara Posey 
Dorla Powers 
Laura Rasnick 
Dr. Larry Redmond 
Ronald and Sara Reed 
Gorman and Debbie Rosenberger 
Nancy Russell 
Pamela Sable 
Donald and Catherine Schallon 
Stephen Scoles 
Charles and Ruth Ann Smulik
Sally Southall 
Danielle R. Speranza 
Jeff and Valerie St. John 
Leon and Carolyn Stewart Jr.
Mark Storm 
John Strumpell 
Dr. Sandra Tall 
Jean Ann Thill 
Cary Tichenor 
Joanne Todd 
Lea and Brantley Townes 
Gary and Kathy Urquhart 
Gail Vinikoor 
Mary Walthall 
Tonia Watson 
Larry Wetzel 
Rev. Robert A. and Martha Wilson 
William E. and Beverly Wilson III
Evelyn Wright 
Patricia Zippel 
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Companies
$25,000 - $50,000
Jersey Mike's

$5,000 - $9,999
Sodexo, Inc.
The Standard

$2,500 - $4,999
BWX Technologies, Inc.
Edward J. Friar Builder, Inc.

$1,000 - $2,499
Coleman-Adams Construction
Commercial Glass & Plastics
Dodson Pest Control
Electronic Design & Mfg. Co.
Monile Construction
Schomaker Family LLC
Wiley Wilson

$250 - $999
Bank of The James

$100 - $249
Collins Siding & Window Inc.
Gerdy Construction Co., Inc.
The Guardian
N.B. Handy Co.
Peery Family Dentistry
Shannon's Color Street Team

Organizations
$5,000 - $9,999
Liberty University Habitat for Humanity Club

Schools
$1,000 - $4,999
Liberty University
Virginia Episcopal School

Foundations
$10,000 - 25,000
Genworth Foundation 
Pacific Life Foundation

$2,500 - $9,999
Carrington Family Foundation
Christian Church Foundation
Wells Fargo Foundation

$1,000 - $2,499
Henrietta and Paul Munro Fund
KVA Foundation
Ray-Griffin Foundation
The Pilgrim Charitable Fund
Tr John C. Echols Memorial Fund

$500 - $999
Merryman Charitable Foundation
Vaden Charitable Fund
Zippel Family Fund

$25 - $499
BB&T Fund 
The Wyatt Family Trust

Churches
$2,500 - $9,999
Bethany United Methodist Church

$1,000 -2,499
Quaker Memorial Presbyterian Church

$500 - $999
Chestnut Hill United Methodist Church
Peakland Baptist Church
St. Andrew Presbyterian Church
St. John's Episcopal Church

$100 - $499
Centenary United Methodist Church
Heritage United Methodist Church
Mount Plain Baptist Church
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2021 Tribute Gifts

        - Steve and Connie Crank 

In Honor of Bob and Kathy Kaplan
        - Joseph and Nicole Plucker 

In Honor of Carolyn Dellwo
        - Mary Adams Maddox 

In Honor of Chuck & Kenna 
    Doremus
        - Steve and Connie Crank 

In Honor of Congregation of St.    
    Paul's Episcopal Church
        -  Jack Beggs 

In Honor of Daniel & Nicole 
    Gutierrez
        - Donna Gutierrez 

In Memory of Daniel J. Anglin
        - Rosemary Anglin 

In Memory of Ted Patterson
        - Mount Plain Baptist Church 

In Honor of Donna Vincent
       - David and Susan Marshall 
       - Dorla Powers 

In Honor of Doug and Nancy 
    Brockman
       - William Stuart II 

In Honor of Kathy Terrell and 
   David Sprangler
        - Lea and Brantley Townes 

In Honor of Kensie Johnson
        - Douglas W. Kincaid Jr.

In Memory of Laura Munson
        - Mary Adams Maddox 
        - Kevin & Gayle Campbell 
        - Edgar and Doris 
          Culverhouse 
        - Arlene Domaleski 
        - Grady Powers 

In Honor of Mary Jane Cameron
        - Nancy Cameron 

In Honor of His Mother
        - Andrew Kan 

In Memory of Mrs. Frank Acree
        - Centenary United 
          Methodist Church 

In Honor of Nannie Walthall
        - Mary Walthall 

In Memory of Norman Hopper
        - Dr. Sandra Tall 

In Honor of O. Murry Unruh
        - Kathryn and Steven  
          Verber

In Honor of Paul Sykes
         - Terry Koch 

In Honor of Rachel Shenigo
         - Amy Marks 

In Honor of Philip and Julia Baker
         - Patricia Kegel 

In Honor of Rev. & Mrs. Bob Mooty
         - JoAnne Cole 

In Memory of Richard A. 
    Jackson, Sr.
         - Laverne and Daniel Jackson
 

In Memory of Robert Gardner 
    Simpkins, Jr.
         - Danielle R. Speranza 

In Honor of Robert J. and 
    Dwayne Paul
         -Pamela Sable 

In Memory of Robert Roberts
         - Richard and Linda Edwards 
         - Tim Walsh 

In Honor of Robert Sykes
         - Elsie Chambers 

In Memory of Chris Irvine
        - Ginger Bendall 
        - Colleen Boyle 
        - Paige and Wade Brown 
        - Colleen Chardos 
        - Constance M. Costas 
        - Paige Darden 
        - Russell M. Franklin 
        - Guardian 
        - Heritage United 
           Methodist Church 
        - Melissa Ingram 
        - Carlyle Irvine 
        - Larry and Harriette Irvine 
        - Lisa Jett 
        - Joanna Karlgaard
        - Don Kidd  
               - Sarah Kilby 
        - Bentley and Dale Martin 
        - Doris Mattraw 
        - Christopher and    
           Margaret Millson-Martula 
        - Larry and Peggy Pollard 
        - Nancy Russell 
        - Starr Shank 
        - Shannon's Color                    
           Street Team 
        - Jean Ann Thill
        - Cary Tichenor 
        - Tonia Watson 
        - Stacey Watson 

Tribute Gifts
In Memory of Alan Ahrens
        - Margaret Freiberg 
        - Barbara Posey 
        - Marilyn Taylor 

In Memory of Alice June Adkins
        - Perfect Price 

In Honor of Allan Woodruff        
        - Dr. Robert Bowden Jr.

In Honor of Allen Chambers       
        - Elsie Chambers 

In Memory of Ann Marie Myers
        - Wayne and Sharon May Jr.

In Honor of Barbara Donovan
        - Rebecca Keaton 

In Honor of Barbara Murrell
        - Bruce and Spas Christian 

In Honor of Bill Hogan
        - Clyde and Eleanor Marks

In Honor of Bill Stuart
        - Constance W. Dahlberg 

In Honor of Bob & Bette Bibee
        - Jane and Tom Gerdy 
        - William and Natalie Lamont 

In Honor of Douglas Forsyth 
      - Elsie Chambers 

In Honor of Dr. and Mrs. Richard 
    Zechini
      - Terry and Janice Martin 

In Memory of Dr. Helen Pauline 
    Mundy
     - Janelle Clemons 

In Honor of Ed and Cherie 
    Shallock
     - James Shallock 
     - Sarah & Matt Shallock

In Honor of Ed and Jane Parrish
     - Ronald and Sara Reed 
     - Sally Southall 

In Memory of Ed Overman
     - Scot and Krista Wilson 

In Memory of Elias Richards
      - Mary Adams Maddox 

In Memory of Eliza Evans
      - Abigale Baum 
      - Dr. H. C. and and Margaret 
        Anne Eschenroeder 
      - Robert and Katherine   
        Opdycke 
      - Anne Price 

In Memory of Frances Unruh
        - Kathryn and Steven Verber 

In Honor of Garry Viar
        - Eileen Habermas 

In Memory of Gary McDaniel
        - Clarence L. Beebe 

In Honor of Gordon Leggett
        - Alex and Carolyn Bell 

In Memory of James Hileman
        - Betty Hileman
        - Jennifer McFaden 

In Memory of James Purdy
        - Janelle Ciafardoni 
        - Arlene Domaleski 
        - Ed and Charlene Shallock 

In Honor of Jim McCormick
        - Gail Vinikoor 

In Memory of John Becker
       - Mary Adams Maddox 

In Honor of Joshua Evans
       - Gerdy Construction Co. 

In Memory of Kathryn Dasef
       - The Pilgrim Charitable Fund 

In Honor of Scot Wilson 
        - Krista Wilson 

In Honor of the Roberts Family
        - Tim Walsh 

In Honor of Tom & Jane Gerdy
        - Steve and Connie Crank 

In Memory of Vicki Thomas
        - Cynthia Forren 
        - Lynn and Gary Garner 
        - Laura Rasnick 
        - Dr. Larry Redmond 
        - Dean Sexton 
        - J. Michael Thomas 
        - Daniel Thorton 
        - Steven C. Yeakel

In Honor of William Harris           
        - Elsie Chambers 



Thank you to our
2021 Volunteers

Board of Directors:
DJ Best
William Berkley, Jr.
Wanda Carpenter
Peter Doyle
Rick Edwards
Mark Elliott
Stuart Evans
John Francisco
Ed Friar
Tina Friar
Marsha Gaines
Jonathan Harrington
Kensie Johnson
Victor Millner
Karen Nixon
Tony Robinson
Marc Schewel
J. Michael Thomas
Lisa Tomlin
Seth Twery

Special Volunteers:
Jersey Mike’s - Month of Giving
Cenvar Roofing
Dodson Pest Control
Gerdy Construction Co.
John Vincent Custom Building
Monile Construction
Patches n’ Pieces Quilting Bees
Bryant Haskins, Photographer
David Embrey, Legal Services
Larry Owen, Construction 
P.J. Reed, Neighborhood Watch

Liberty University Habitat for Humanity Chapter:
Thank you to the students and the incredible Faculty Advisor, Alison
Pettit, of the LU Habitat Chapter for all the work you have done for
families in Lynchburg! We are very grateful for your ongoing support
and dedication to building affordable housing in our community.
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Thank you to every volunteer who served last year, from our
incredible regular volunteers to those who helped out just
for a few hours. You are critically important to helping local
families build a safe place to call home in our community!
Every one of you has made a significant impact!

With foundness, we remember John
Earl Matheson Jr., who was devoted
to helping the Lynchburg community.
He served on the Board of Directors
for Greater Lynchburg Habitat for
Humanity, Lynchburg Grows, and the
Lynchburg Area Food Council. He
supported our organization for over
25 years and served on our Board of
Directors from 2011 to 2015.  While on
our Board, he helped lead GLHFH as
both Secretary and President of the
Board. 

Our deepest sympathy goes out to
John's family and friends. He is
survived by his wife of 31 years, Cindy
Matheson, four children, and three
grandchildren. His legacy and impact
will continue to be felt in Lynchburg
for years to come. 

Remembering 
John Matheson 

ReStore:
Alan Detweiler
Teresa Gill
Bob Schomaker
Ron Schwedt
Paul Sykes

BWP Furniture:
Kathy Malloy
Lee Merdich

Committee Members:
William Berkley, Jr.
Debbie Bowman
Mary Janick-Smith
Dorothy Marshall
Jen McFaden
Cindy Sanchez
Rachel Shenigo

Regular Construction Crew:
Bob Bibee
Jerimiah Brooks
Dave Bultema
Tim Coleman
Chuck Doremus
Harry Downey III
Randy Elkins
Carolyn Faubion
Betty Franklin
Eric Gavlek
Bob Hahn
Trevor Hays
John Helmey
Ken Hill
Bill Hogan
Calvin Lipscomb
Rich Marot 
Bentley Martin
Abigail McCaleb
Holly Monson
Stacy Montoya
Greg Pugh
Ed Shallock
Bill Stuart
Ron Timmons
Scott Wilson



Thank you for your loyal support!

Receive 10% off your next
purchase at the Greater
Lynchburg Habitat for

Humanity ReStore!



Valid through 6/1/2022 
on donated items only.

Donate - Shop - Volunteer



All donations and purchases at the Habitat ReStore 
help local families own safe and affordable housing! 




360 Alleghany Avenue, Lynchburg, VA 24501
434-528-5155 - LynchburgHabitat.org/Restore

10%
Off

Winter Newsletter!
Thank you to all our

2021 Donors and
Volunteers!


